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Dear Supporter: 

These last several months were full of celebration, worry, sorrow, and new found and increased 

support. First off, thank you to all who supported us through the possible Town of Derry funding  

crisis by writing your local town councilor, appearing at a town meeting and expressing your public 

thanks for our irreplaceable services.  I truly feel the Town of Derry was strengthened by the     

experience, and we were in the end spared from being cut and were fully funded.  We were,       

however, not so fortunate with the Granite United Way for their next cycle which started July 1st.  

For the first time in 27 years, we are not receiving allocated dollars from their community invest-

ment team in the southern region.  This loss is both financial and emotional for us. They have    

become part of our DNA and identity all these many years through each merger, and we know 

from their current and short term goals and objectives that we will probably not fit into their funding 

strategy for a good few years. Please know we will still be receiving designated funds that result from 

employee giving campaign participants as we are still a qualified partner. 

Miraculously, two funders/fundraisers are helping us through this unexpected loss.  The Alexander 

Eastman Foundation, awarded us $25,000, an increase of $7,500 from last year; and our 10-night 

poker tournament we participate in through the Granite State Poker Alliance made us $13,500, 

more than twice as much as we have ever made in the 9 years we have participated.   

May 13th was a day of great celebration for us as we joined for the Grand Opening/Ribbon Cutting 

at our new Londonderry location.  Holly’s Kona Ice, courtesy of Fresenius Kidney Dialysis Care,  

was on site, and food and luau décor were provided by Orchard Christian Fellowship.  Many     

members of  the Greater Derry/Londonderry Chamber of Commerce were in attendance for a tour 

and congratulations.  Best-dressed luau attire couple and long-time donors, Barbara and Richard 

Beliveau, won a $25 restaurant gift certificate courtesy of the Tuckaway Tavern in Raymond.   

Thanks also to the Derry Recreation Dept for loaning us the tiki bar, grass skirts and accessories for 

our luau theme and Jerome’s Deli for the hi-top tables.  

Donors continue to give us the funds to purchase, or outright give us the equipment / furnishings 

we need.  Biggest on the list of donors is Northeast Rehabilitation Hospital Network which        

purchased our beautifully designed building sign by ANCO Signs, and the Derry Village Rotary 

Club who will be purchasing, coordinating and installing our much needed storage shed out the rear 

entrance of our condo unit. 

 I can say, as I also wear the Program Management hat at Caregivers, that it is good to be back from 

maternity leave, having the move and grand opening behind us and getting back to what we do best, 

“People Helping People.”  We are hard at work taking on clients and training volunteers to assist 

them.  As of June 30th, in the past 12 months, our volunteers serviced clients 13,000 separate times 

and drove 112,000 miles to complete those services.   

Have a lovely rest of the summer and fall.  Hope to see you at one of the Old Home Day events/ 

fall fairs, Mack’s Bake Sale, Holiday Craft Fair, Holiday Open House and/or Potter’s Bowl Event.  

And remember, we still have free bread and pastries here the first Friday of every month from 

10AM—2PM courtesy of Panera Bread in Derry. 

Yours truly, 

Cindee Alice Tanuma, Executive Director 
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Fall  2015 

Caregivers’     
Mission: 

To provide, through a 

volunteer network, 

support and assistance 

to help the elderly and 

disabled remain  

independent in their 

home environment and 

the community. 

All services are free of 

charge and available to 

eligible residents in the 

towns of Chester, Derry, 

Danville, Hampstead, 

Londonderry, Sandown 

& Windham. 















Community Caregivers 

"Never doubt that a small group of 

thoughtful, committed citizens can 

change the world. Indeed, it is the only 

thing that ever has."  

 

-Margaret Mead Fall 2015 Newsletter 

Board of  Directors as of  09/2015 

Chairman:  Edward Frost, Goffstown 

Vice-chairman:  Martin Couture, Hampstead 

Treasurer:  Lee Carvill, Londonderry 

Secretary:  Jill Jamro, Manchester 

Gloria Fulmer, Londonderry 

Richard Flynn, Londonderry 

Priscilla Lane,  Danville 

Paul Loffler, Derry 

James McCoy III,  Manchester 

Kelly McIntire, Londonderry 

Patricia Ostrouch, Sandown 

Jill Pelunis, Derry 

Donna Proulx, Londonderry 

Jessica Vaughn-Martin, Litchfield 

Pastor Susan Walker, Manchester 

Mark Wheeler, Bedford   

Caregivers Staff: 

Cindee Alice Tanuma   x4  

Executive Director 

Julie K. Levesque  x1 

Office Manager 

Paula Flynn   

Grant Writer 

Nancy H. Pierce  x2  

Transportation Coordinator 

Donna Kluk  x3  

Loaner’s Closet Coordinator 

Phone: 432-0877    Fax: 432-7041 

E-Mail: office@comcaregivers.org 

www.comcaregivers.org 

              of Greater Derry 

1B Commons Drive, Unit 10 

Londonderry, NH  03053 

Non-Profit 
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Saturday, September 26—Hampstead Health & 

Safety Fair, Middle School Gym, 9AM-12PM 

Sunday, October 18—Mack’s Apples Bake Sale, 

Londonderry  8AM-4PM 
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